
 Please look over all of the documents and be prepared for the executive session on 

4/14/16.  I have attached the spread sheet with the recommendation for release.  

 Doug Heim, Town Counsel, has reviewed them and agrees with me regarding those 

that should be released and those that should be held. 

 If you have any questions please send them to Karen and she will forward them to 

me and I will be prepared to answer the questions when we meet. 

 Members that were not in attendance at the time these minutes were created may 

vote to accept and/or release, that would include a new member. 

 


